29-July-2021

Dear editors and reviewers,

Thanks for the reviewers’ and editors’ recommendation of the manuscript,
“Depression among caregivers of patients with dementia: associative factors and
management approaches” (Manuscript ID 66600). We have revised this manuscript,

and our revised parts of the manuscript are as follows:

1. The title of this review article had been edited from “Depression in caregivers for
patients with dementia: associative factors and management approaches” to
“Depression among caregivers of patients with dementia: associative factors and
management approaches”.

2. The running title of this review article had been edited from “Caregiver depression
in patients with dementia” to “Depression among caregivers of dementia patients”.
3. To resolve the language issues in the manuscript, the author had sent the revision

text to language editing by a native-English speaker.

Enclosed please find our revised manuscript, figures and tables.
Best regards,

Si-Sheng Huang,

Department of Psychiatry, Changhua Christian Hospital,
No.135, Nanhsiao Street, Changhua 500, Taiwan



